
1

Westly, Austin

From: Karen Klimowski <kdklimowski@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, August 9, 2024 5:44 PM
To: City Council
Subject: high density housing proposed changes

Hi, 
 
I’ve read through most of the materials posted on the meeting website, what is the impact for parking on 
the proposed changes.  I live at the intersection of Hill Street and Rosedale Street, parking is already a 
major problem.  What are plans to address parking issues if more places are added?  
 
Thank you, 
 
Karen 


